
 

 
WEREHAM VILLAGE HALL 

 

COMMUNITY HOT-SPOT 
 

Volunteers needed please … 
 

 

Wereham Village Hall is looking to begin hosting a  
Community Hotspot (Warm Space) facility as soon as possible. 

 

In order to prepare and organise for this, we are seeking  
volunteers who would be able to give their support. 

If you are interested in being part of our team of volunteers,  
and would to find out more, we’d love to hear from you … 

 

There will be a short meeting in the Community Room at  
the Village Hall, on Tuesday, November 29th, from 10.30am, 

please come along if you’re able to attend.  
 
 


